
Helen Creery 

I have enjoyed living in the village since 2002 and, when asked, agreed to serve on the Parish Council in the 

hope that I could contribute to the wellbeing and future of the village. 

I would like to see the village continue to thrive as a community – welcoming new younger families and 

continuing to support our older residents. 

I am currently co-ordinator of the planning committee and overseeing the proposed warehouse 

development. I secured 2 years funding for the village for the lengthsman project run by Warwickshire C. C. 

and have co-ordinated that project. 

 


